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July 3 
 
Just want to wish you all a Shabbat Shalom and 
a wonderful July 4th weekend. Hopefully, we 
will have some dry and sunny weather and 
some pleasant times. I wish that for all of us. 
 
Be well, stay that way, find ways to be joyful in 
the midst of this mess and don't stop being 
grateful for even the smallest things. It will keep 
you sane and in touch with yourself and what 
you love. 
 
Speaking of love...I send you love and peace, 
Barbara 
 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

  

Quick Links 
 Reconstructionist Movement 
Grinspoon Culture Connect 

Jewish Federation of the Berkshires 
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